Carrie Caylor

From: mike@arrowhdtx.com

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 7:13 AM
To: Carrie Caylor

Subject: 304 Vale Replat

Planning and Zoning Commission,

Please accept this note of support for the requested replat at 304 Vale. | am sending this as the adjoining property
owner, and | feel that approval of this variance is consistent with the pattern of development present at this
intersection.

Thanks, MR

Mike Rhodes, PE
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